Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



January 2007

Dear Praying Friend,

Darleen and I wish to thank you for standing with us again for another year. Should our Lord be gracious to give us the full of 2007 we trust that He will find us faithful in His service.

We are looking forward to a somewhat different year. Along with the mission conferences that we have scheduled, we plan to be in Jordan, Mexico, Africa, Singapore and China. Our plans for foreign travel go only through the summer. It is our desire to visit other missionaries through the year.

Last month we had the joy of visiting with the Tim Bicha family in Grande Prairie, Alberta, Canada. We rejoiced to see the good work that these folks are doing in the service of our Lord. They hope to establish a strong work in Grande Prairie and then move on to other towns in the area. There are so many places that have no solid gospel witness.

By the time you receive this Brother O'Malley and I should be in Amman, Jordan. Pastor Maher from Baghdad, Iraq will meet us in Amman. We plan to go from there to a meeting in Guadalajara, Mexico. The Lord willing I will have some news on these trips next month.

Thank you again for your kindness to us and our ministry.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone